
  

7th March 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 

‘Parents Do….Science – Friday, 16th March 

 

We are looking forward to our next Parents Do Day, which will be on Friday, 16th March. Our focus 
for this day is Science and we hope you will come along and enjoy taking part in a fun scientific 
lesson in class. This coincides with National Science Week. 
 
To take part with your children, the timings for the day will be as follows: 
 
9.30 – 10.30am: Year 3 
11.15 – 12.15pm: Year 5 
1.20pm – 2.20pm: Year 6 
2.20 – 3.20pm:  Year 4  
 
Please come to the front entrance when you arrive, and you will be shown to where you need to 
be. 
 
We are greatly looking forward to the day, and hope that as many of you will be able to join us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 
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